
Cllr Martyn Bolt

has arranged a
 
Mirfield Flood Resilience 
meeting

To be held on the 24th March 2016 
at 7pm St Pauls Church, Mirfield
for residents and businesses affected or 
concerned by recent floods, or wishing to hear 
about the plans for protection and prevention.

In attendance will be: 
The Environment Agency, Kirklees Council and 
The Canal & Rivers Trust.

Please send questions in advance to:martyn.bolt@kirklees.gov.uk


